
 

 
 

November 16, 2016 
 

REMEMBERING OUR SISTERS WHO HAVE DIED: 
“On Angels Wings”: Actionmarguerite cordially invites you to a Memorial Service in honour of your 
dearly departed friend or family member November 24th at 7 pm in the chapel at Actionmarguerite 
(Taché Centre), Saint Boniface. A photo can be emailed to sfisette@actionmarguerite.ca or brought 
to the reception office, care of the Spiritual Care department. Please confirm the number of persons 
attending by November 18th by calling 204-233-3692 (ext. 547). 
 
KNOW SOMEONE WHO NEEDS A CAREGIVER? 
Does anyone need, or know of someone who needs a caregiver for an elderly or sick person or for 
younger children?  If so, please contact Sr. Lesley at 204-942-5535.  The woman-caregiver is a 
registered nurse from India.  She is 29 and speaks English well.  She is friendly and open.  Sr. 
Lesley would absolutely hire her if there was a need.  
 
LEGACY OF CARE, COURAGE AND COMPASSION   
The video released on November 6th, Soul Sisters, The Catholic Women Religious of Manitoba, 
is available at the provincial office. Congratulations to Sisters Carol and Lesley who did us proud! A 
video of the Commemorative Monument Celebration at the St. Boniface Heritage Garden in June 
2016 is also available.  Sister Cathy represented religious congregations so well!   
 
WELCOME HOME DINNER, HOUSE OF PEACE, NOVEMBER 7: 
It was great to be with 950 friends and neighbors gathered for dinner. Thank you Sister Lesley and 
all who contributed to this inspirational event! 
 
Marlene Coughlin, associate, received $400 to put towards an SNJM Associates Raffle gift for the 
House of Peace Annual Dinner. With that she was able to purchase a bicycle, helmet and lock at 
Corydon Cycle.  The lucky winner was Bernadette, master chef at the House of Peace! For 5 years, 
Bernadette had been putting all her raffle tickets towards a bicycle. Excited, she jumped up and 
down… and rode her bicycle home to Colony Street after the dinner.  You have made a wonderful 
young woman very happy. Many thanks to associates for their generous donations!  Marlene  
 
PLEASE REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS: 
For those who have died and those who mourn their loss: 

• Sr. Jeannette Lauzon (in religion Sr. Germaine-Marie) SNJM-PQ 
 
EVENTS ELSEWHERE: 
Manitoba Catholic Prison Ministry:  The tri-diocesan prison ministry committee is offering an 
opportunity for all engaged in prison ministry to share in collective wisdom as they advance the 
effectiveness and extent of this work of mercy for the benefit of all community members.  This event 
will take place at Micah House, 1039 Main St., Thursday November 17th from 5:30 pm to 8:30 pm 
(kick off with food). RSVP to prisons2014by@gmail.com by November 14th.  Questions? Call 204-
451-2957. 
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